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Keenan, Gina N - DNR

From: Keenan, Gina N - DNR
Sent: Wednesday, October 17, 2018 10:30 AM
To: Neal, Michael (mneal@amengtest.com)
Subject: Addendum to approval of the PECFA overrun costs for 10/15/2018 U&C approval for 

DairiConcepts BRRTS#03-10-545212

Mike, 
 
This email represents my approval of the $250 utility locator fee requested in your October 5, 2018, submittal.   
 
Thanks. 
 
We are committed to service excellence. 
Visit our survey at http://dnr.wi.gov/customersurvey to evaluate how I did. 
 
Gina Keenan 

Hydrogeologist-Remediation & Redevelopment 
Wisconsin Department of Natural Resources 
Phone: 715-839-3765 
gina.keenan@wisconsin.gov 
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